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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that the state must give Hall Blvd. to the City of Tigard to look after and a part
of the Hood River Highway to the City of Hood River to look after. (Flesch Readability Score: 67.3).

Transfers jurisdiction of Hall Boulevard to the City of Tigard and a portion of the Hood River Highway
to the City of Hood River.
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